
 

 

NEWSLETTER March 2025 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE 

The LCPL Michael J. Allred Scholarship 
Foundation is pleased to announce the awarding 
of two $1000.00 scholarships for the 2025-2026 
school year.  Recipients must be attending Utah 
State University as a full-time student.   

Scholarship applications are due April 1, 2025. 

Applications can be obtained by sending a  
request to:  MJAllredScholarship@gmail.com 

 

GARBAGE PICK UP (Cans need to be out by 6 a.m.) 
 

Pick-up days for all North Logan garbage services are on either 
Thursdays or Fridays depending on your area.  Recycling is still 
picked up every other week (starting with the first week in January 
for 2025, and then every other week); and green waste is picked up 
every week during the green waste pick-up season (April 1 thru 
October 31).  For holidays, if your service day falls during the week 
of an observed holiday, your service that week may be delayed by 
one day, but you should still put your cans out on your regular day 
(also note that Waste Management may pick up on Sat. if your  
service is delayed a day).  If you have questions about your  
specific regular pick-up day, please call us at 435-752-1310 x 1. 

NORTH PARK POLICE 

We did it! As of our last city council meeting, we as a city coun-
cil have voted and approved the current North Logan City Gen-
eral Plan. This was a long process and it would not have gone 
as well without the tireless efforts of our community develop-
ment director, Scott Perkes, the steering committee, the plan-
ning commission and you, the residents of North Logan City.  

 
Without your insightful comments and your willingness to show 
up and let your voice be heard, we would not have the plan we 
have today. Thank you for taking the time to fill out a survey, 
come to a meeting or to make a comment on the plan itself. I 
feel incredibly lucky to live in a city where people show up time 
and time again as it makes all the difference.  

 
As a city council member, I look forward to using the general 
plan to help guide code decisions to create an even better com-
munity for our children and grandchildren. We cannot do that 
without continual input from you so if you see a city survey, 
please fill it out. Your feedback is crucial.  

 
But this March, take a breather and treat yourself to a pat on 
the back (or a sweet treat) for a job well done. We couldn’t have 
done it without you!  

   -Councilwoman Emily Schmidt 

Recently there has been a lot of attention in the media regarding 
President Trump’s immigration policies. Many who live within our 
city are concerned about the potential impact these policies might 
have on their families. As Chief, I wanted to take the opportunity 
to address these concerns and hopefully offer some reassurance.  
 
In the last several years, North Park Police officers have strived 
to improve and foster a good working relationship with community 
members by being more visible on the streets, walking through 
elementary schools interacting with kids, and giving more public 
presentations. As Chief, I feel these efforts are paying off and 
that the community appreciates having a visible police presence. 
 
However, there are still many challenges to overcome, for both 
law enforcement and community members whose immigration 
status would be considered illegal by current policies. These 
challenges can include lack of trust in law enforcement due to 
past experiences, language barriers, or differences in cultural 
norms. This might cause a person to hesitate in reaching out to 
law enforcement for help due to fear that their immigration status 
would be questioned. 
 
I want to reassure our community members that North Park 
Police officers are NOT: 
 
 asking for immigration status, 
 calling ICE to report potential immigration violations, 
 or focusing traffic enforcement on any particular 

demographic. 
 
Our officers will continue to provide professional police services 
by protecting members from public safety threats, completing 
thorough investigations, and handling calls for service. There 
have been no requests to change the current day-to-day 
operating procedures from outside agencies. I encourage 
members of our community who have questions to come visit me 
or call the office number 435-753-7600. I can also be 
reached by email at chief@nppdut.gov 
 

-Kent Goodrich-Chief of Police 

LCPL MICHAEL J. ALLRED SCHOLARSHIPS 

CITY CONTACTS 

City Offices:  435-752-1310.  2525 N 600 E. Mon-Fri 8 a.m.-5 p.m. 

North Park Police:  435-753-7600.  2575 N 600 E  

Fire Dept-Station 120:  435-716-9527.  2005 N 1200 E 

North Logan Library:  435-755-7169.  475 E 2500 N 

Recreation Dept:  435-760-1644.  220 E 2850 N 

Animal Control:  435-753-7555 

Code Enforcement:  ce@nppdut.gov 

North Park Court:  435-563-6923.  113 E Center, Hyde Park 

Holiday hours visit www.northlogancity.gov (Home Page Calendar) 

GOVERNMENT MEETINGS (Agendas: pmn.utah.gov) 

The City Council will meet on Wednesdays, February 5th & 19th at 
6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the North Logan City offices.   
In March, the City Council will be considering updates to the North 
Logan City Design Standards Technical Manual. There will be a 
discussion regarding a proposed increase to the Logan City Dispatch 
Fee. FY2026 Budget proposals will take place for the following 
departments: Stormwater, Streets, Sewer, Water, Library, and Fire. 
 
The Planning Commission will meet on Thursdays, March 6th & 20th 
at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the North Logan City 
offices. The Planning Commission tentatively plans to hold public 
meetings on the following topics: Review of a Preliminary Plat and 
Subdivision Improvement Plans for the Village Springs Subdivision, a 
proposed 55+ single-family subdivision, on Parcel ID: 04-060-0027 (~ 
2300 N Wolf Pack Way). Review of a Preliminary Plat and Subdivision 
Improvement Plans for the North Logan Self Storage Subdivision, a 
proposed two-lot commercial subdivision on Parcel ID: 04-080-0015 (~ 
2040 N 200 W). , Review of draft code amendments intended to 
implement the goals and policies of the 2025 General Plan. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you would  like to receive the meeting agendas via email, please send 
an email requesting so to jmills@northlogancity.gov to be added to 
the email list. 

mailto:MJAllredScholarship@gmail.com
http://www.northlogancity.org
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/
mailto:marie@northlogancity.org
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PARKS & RECREATION PARKS & RECREATION - Cont’d PARKS & RECREATION - Cont’d 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 

The February Senior luncheon will be on Mon-
day, March 3rd, from 11:00 a.m. thru 2:00 p.m.  
The luncheon takes place at Chuck-A-Rama, on 
138 S. Main Street, in Logan.  The cost for the 
senior lunch is $7 per person and is only for 
current North Logan residents who are 60 years 
old or older.  No need to RSVP.  But, please 
note that the hours to receive the North Logan 
Resident discount are between 11:00 a.m. 
through 2:00 p.m. Outside of those hours, you 
will be required to pay full price ($13.75).  Don’t 
forget to also bring your North Logan  
Library card to get the reduced rate! 
 
The April 2025 Senior Luncheon will take place 
on Monday, April 7th at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Please also check the North Logan Recreation 
website for information regarding senior citizen 
programs, at: northloganrec.org - as well as 
info located in this newsletter for senior citizen  
programs at the North Logan Library. 

NEW BUSINESSES IN NORTH LOGAN 

Upcoming Registrations/Save the date: 

 Basketball Fun Shot - Saturday, March 8th, 
2:30-4:30 at Green Canyon High School 

 Soap Box Derby will be April 12th starting 
at 1pm at 1900 N 2000 E. 

 Easter Egg Hunt - Saturday, April 12th,  
11 am @ HSC grass fields  (220 E 2850 N) 

 Summer Camps: 
 Wizard Camp (Harry Potter) 
 Sewing Camp 
 Cooking Camp 
 Art Camp 
 Youth Tennis Lessons 
 Youth Pickleball Lessons & Leagues 
 Itty Bitty Ball 
 Field Trips 
 Archery 
 Leadership 
 Jewelry Making 
 All Around Sports Champion 
 Stem Camp 
 Toddler Time 

NLC Fitness Class M/W/F:  Join Roni’s NLC 
Fitness classes!  It includes 10-12 classes a 
month, with a variety of exercises, including 
HIIT, Tabata, Plyometrics and Stretch Flow. 
Classes are M, W, & F.  Cost is $12 per month. 
 
Kids are welcome to come and run around but 
babysitting is NOT provided.  Located at the 
indoor Hansen Family Sports Complex (HSC) at 
220 E 2850 N (behind Eccles Ice Center).  
Come and try it out! 
 
For the schedule and to register go to:  
northloganrec.org 
 
For the following programs noted with ** 
Please go online for more  
details and to register at  
northloganrec.org or scan this 
QR Code to be taken directly to 
the their website! 
 
Youth Track - Ages 7-15**: Get ready for an 
exciting spring season with our Youth Track 
program for ages 7-15! Running from April 
through May, this fun and dynamic program 
offers weekly practices every Monday, where 
kids can improve their skills and stay active. At 
just $40 for the season, it’s an amazing oppor-
tunity for young athletes to get involved in track 
and field while having a blast! Sign up:      
northloganrec.org 
 
Baseball/Fast Softball Sign-ups**: Don’t miss 
out on the action! Sign up now for North Logan 
City Baseball and Softball before March 17 at 
northloganrec.org! Leagues are open for kids 
in grades K-8, based on their current grade lev-
el, with cost ranging from $35-75. We also offer 
Learn 2 Play for ages 3-5 to get those little ath-
letes started early! Games start in May or June 
depending on age – so get ready for an unfor-
gettable season! 
 
Green Canyon Volleyball Camp**: GCHS Girls 
Volleyball team and coaching staff are doing a 
volleyball camp! This is for grades  
3rd-8th grade. This will take place May 21st - 
May 22nd (4:30 - 6:30 p.m. on both days). Fee 
is $45. Sign-up at northloganrec.org 
 
COED Youth Rugby**: Calling all tough, fast, 
and fearless athletes—get ready to hit the field 
and experience the thrill of Rugby! Our Rugby 
season for ages 9-14 runs from May 24th 
through June 28th, with games and practices 
held on Saturday mornings. Don’t worry, it won’t 
interfere with baseball! Learn the fundamentals 
of Rugby in a fun, action-packed environment! 
The cost is just $45, so sign up today at     
northloganrec.org and join the excitement! 
 
Youth Rugby Camp 1st-3rd Grade: Join us for 
this two day Rugby camp where you’ll learn the 
basics of rugby and perfect your skills. This 
camp is June 20th and  21st and is for ages 1st 
thru 3rd grade. Cost is $25 and includes a shirt! 
Sign up at northloganrec.org 
 
Date Night - Swords and Shamrocks: Come 
fence the night away with you and your partner 
on March 13th. Cost is $45 and includes you 
and your date as well as light refreshments! 
Don’t miss out on this opportunity, sign up today 
at: northloganrec.org 

Parks & Rec Continued   

Under the Sea: Join us for a fun-filled night on 
May 16th! Dive into the wonders of the ocean 
with games, crafts, and exciting activities for the 
whole family. A duo pass is just $15, and a  fami-
ly pass is only $25—perfect for a memorable 
night out! Registration opens on March 1st, so 
be sure to grab your tickets at                     
northloganrec.org before they’re gone! 

Cache Valley Fencing**:  Join Cache Valley 
Fencing every Friday and Saturday! No equip-
ment needed and first time is free! 

Friday: 

7-12 years old, 5:15-6 p.m. 

13/up, lessons: 6-7 p.m., bouting: 7-8 p.m. 

Saturday: 

7-12 years old, 9-10 a.m. 

13/up, lessons: 10-11 a.m., bouting: 11-12 
p.m. 

Email Cache Valley Fencing for more  details: 
cvfencingacademy@gmail.com 
 

Green Canyon Trails for Cross-Country Ski-
ing & Snowshoeing:  North Logan has part-
nered with the non-profit organization Nordic 
United and with the US Forest Service to groom 
the canyon road for cross-country skiing & snow-
shoeing.  For grooming schedule and infor-
mation about this effort, go to 
www.nordicunited.org.  Also, please make 
note of the rules for taking pets with you. Please 
be respectful of nature.  

Princess Tea Party - Ages 3-8: Calling all little 
royals! The North Logan Royalty is hosting a 
magical Princess Tea Party filled with enchant-
ing activities on March 29th! Don’t miss this 
chance to sip, sparkle, and shine with our local 
princesses! Cost is just $7 so secure your spot 
today and sign up at: northloganrec.org 

Date Night - A Pizza My Heart: Join us for a fun 
and delicious date night on April 18th from 6-
8pm! For just $60 per couple, you'll enjoy creat-
ing your own custom pizzas while bonding over 
tasty toppings and great conversation. It’s the 
perfect evening for pizza lovers, so grab your 
spot and let’s make it a night to remember! Sign 
up at northloganrec.org 

Community Health Fair: Join us on Saturday, 
March 15th, for our Community Health Fair, a 
family-focused event highlighting the importance 
of staying active and healthy together! This free 
event, from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m., will be held inside 
the Hansen Sports Complex (formerly the Old 
RSL) in Cache Valley. Explore a variety of ven-
dors and enjoy interactive demonstrations on 
healthy habits for the whole family. Plus, don’t 
miss our Teddy Bear Clinic—bring your child’s 
favorite stuffed animal for a fun, interactive 
check-up! We look forward to seeing you there! 

Miss North Logan City & Honeybees: North 
Logan City will be accepting applications for 
Miss North Logan City (sophomores and juniors) 
and Honeybees pageant (grades 3rd-5th). Appli-
cations are due April 1st by 5 p.m. and you can 
sign up online or come grab an application at the 
HSC or City Office. The pageant will be held on 
April 25th so don’t miss the opportunity to be-
come a part of North Logan Royalty! 

Parks & Rec Continued   

Please welcome these new businesses into North 
Logan City!: 

Aegis Group Practices- Physical / Speech / 
Occupational Therapy (2351 N 400 E) 

Cache County Cleaners - New Home 
Construction Cleaning (Home Based 
Business) 

NLC - BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT 

Sports Academy is Cache Valley's premier fami-
ly gym and health club, offering a state-of-the-
art facility for peak performance and wellness. 
We provide strength and cardio equipment, 
group fitness classes, personal training, Re-
former Pilates, indoor and outdoor pools, kids' 
care, and a Recovery Zone. Whether you're an 
athlete, parent, or someone focused on person-
al wellness, we have the tools, coaching, and 
community to help you succeed. Join us for a 
free tour and see the Sports Academy differ-
ence. Your club, your results, your life.  

http://northlogancity.org/newsletter/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
http://northloganrec.org/
https://www.nordicunited.org/
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NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY 

Robotics Club: Come join us for our Robotics 
Club on Thurs., March 6th from 5:30 to 6:30 
p.m. We have two amazing volunteers who are 
excited to teach ages 8 to 12 about robotics. 
Monthly sign-ups are required to attend this 
program. 
 
Culture Club:  Bring the whole family to learn 
more about different cultures in the upcoming 
months. This month will be held on Tues., 
March 18th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. Come learn 
about the country of Ireland and St. Patrick’s 
Day! Sign-up is required for this program. All 
ages are welcome to attend. 
 
Lego Club:  This program will be held every 
third Monday of the month unless there is a 
holiday. 
Where your imagination is enlarged and there 
are endless possibilities to create what you 
desire! Come on Mon., March 17th, from 4:30 to 
5:30 p.m. All ages are welcome to attend.  
 
Teen Book Talk & Snacks: Are you tired of 
reading the same book as others in a book 
club? Well, this is the club for you! Come share 
your love for reading with others your age. 
Discuss what you are reading and recommend 
books to teens your age. Join us on Wed., 
March 19th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. Drop in for 
an adventurous discussion and a snack. The 
club will be led by a member of our Teen 
Advisory Board. 
 
Teen Activity: You are invited to a murder 
mystery event at the library on Thursday, March 
27th, from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. The theme is “A 
Happy Wedding... Or Is It?” Please come 
dressed in your Sunday best and prepare for an 
evening of mystery and refreshments. Sign-up 
is required. This program is for ages 12 to 17. 
 
Learn to make flatbread with Erin Egbert (18 
& older): Come learn how to make delicious 
gluten-free flatbread and enjoy a fun evening 
with good food and great conversation on 
March 28th at 7:15 p.m. Bring your friends! 
 
Adult Bingo (18 & older): is on Tues., March 
4th at 7:00 p.m. in the library meeting room; and 
will then be held every first Tues. of the month. 
Bring your friends and family for an enjoyable 
game of bingo. Win prizes and have some fun! 
 
Game Night (18 & older): This will be on every 
third Friday of the month from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 
p.m. Come join us on Fri, March 21st! You are 
welcome to bring your games to share with the 
group. 
 
Bridgerland Artists (18 & older): Come join 
our new paint group, Bridgerland Artists! The 
group will meet in the library’s meeting room 
every Monday from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  
Painters 18 and older are welcome to join the 
group. You will need to bring your own paint 
supplies. The library will provide tables and 
chairs. We hope to see you there! 
 
 

Library Events Continued  

March Library Events 
 

For more info or to sign up for events go to: 
 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Cover to Cover Reading Program: We are 
excited to announce the Cover to Cover Read-
ing Program, sponsored by In-N-Out Burger! 
This program is open to children ages 4 to 12 
and will begin March 3rd. Participants can sign 
up at the library’s front desk. Children will earn a 
free hamburger or cheeseburger for every five 
books read or 300 minutes of reading complet-
ed. Each child may earn up to three reward 
cards during the 
program. 
 
Chess and Checkers Club (All Ages): Come 
play with us every Tuesday from 4:00 to 6:00 
p.m. We have a wonderful volunteer who will be 
there to help teach others how to play if needed. 
This program is for all ages. 
 
Story Time: is every Tuesday and Friday at 
10:10 a.m. for Toddlers and 11:00 a.m. for all 
ages. Our yoga story time is every fourth Tues-
day of the month. 
 
1,000 Books Before Kindergarten Program: 
This FREE reading program encourages read-
ing with your child at a young age to foster the 
love of reading! This program is for children 
ages birth to 5 years old, and a library card is 
NOT required to participate.  The child can earn 
prizes along the way and will receive a booklet 
to keep track of their reading. The money for the 
booklets was kindly donated by the ‘Friends of 
the North Logan City Library.’ We are so thank-
ful for this contribution!  This program is ongo-
ing. You can sign up anytime. Grab your booklet 
from the library 
today! Register your child on our website. 
 
Art Day and Story Time with Gracie and 
Jump the Moon: Please join us on Wed., 
March 5th from 4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. This pro-
gram will be held every first Wednesday of the 
month unless otherwise noted. We will be joined 
by Gracie, the library’s dog friend. Each month 
we will read a story and work on an art project 
that goes with the book. Sign-up is required for 
this program. All ages are welcome to attend. 
 
Kids’ Craft:  This program is for ages 1 to 11 
and will be held every second Monday of the 
month unless there is a holiday. This month will 
be Monday, March 10th from 4:30 to 5:30p.m. 
All of the supplies are included. Sign-up is re-
quired. 
 
Suspension Bridge for STEAM Club: Join us 
on Wed., March 12th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. to 
create a bridge and drive a toy car over it. Sign-
up is required. This program is for ages 8 to 11. 
 
Bird Feeder for STEAM Club: Come learn how 
to make a bird feeder out of popsicle sticks and 
learn more about birds on Wednesday, March 
26th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. Sign-up is required. 
This program is for ages 8 to 11. 
 

Library Events Continued  

NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d 

Adult Craft Night (18 & older): You’re invited to 
join us for a class on creating a unique book safe 
to store your valuables or treasured keepsakes. 
The class will be held on Thursday, March 20th, 
from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. This is a free class, and all 
supplies will be provided. Please note that this 
class is for adults 18 and older, and sign-up is 
required.  
 
Morning Book Club (18 & older) is held every 
second Thursday of the month at 9:00 a.m.  We 
will be reading “The Body” by Bill Bryson. There 
are copies available at the library’s front desk. 
Use this link to sign up for the book club: https://
forms.gle/b7spr6CzsswRMw2b6 
 
Morning Fiber Crafts (18 & older) will be held 
every first and third Tuesday of the month., from 
12:30 to 2:00 p.m.  Come stitch and share 
stories with your friends, and make some new 
friends along the way!  No sign-up is required. 
You are welcome to bring snacks to enjoy. 
 
Evening Fiber Crafts (18 & older) will be held 
every second and fourth Thursday of the month, 
from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  Come stitch and share 
stories with your friends, and make some new 
friends along the way! No sign-up is required. 
You are welcome to bring snacks to enjoy. 
 
Evening Book Club (18 & older) will be held 
every fourth Wednesday of the month from 7:00 
to 8:00 p.m. We will be reading the book “The 
Book Thief” by Marcus Zuzac. There are copies 
available at the library’s front desk. Use 
this link to sign up for the book club: https://
forms.gle/EKpJHzJGA8jXAKXh9 
 
Senior Computer Assistance Program: Book 
a private 45-minute computer session with our 
volunteer Cameron Whiting at the library to 
discuss the help you may need with learning 
about technology. Visit our website for more 
information on scheduling an appointment, or 
call the library for further assistance. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If your child is under the age of 
8, an adult will need to stay and supervise the 
child at the individual programs. Thank you for 
your support! 
 
You can sign up for any of our events by going 
to the following link: 
www.northloganlibrary.org/events 

 

OR USE THE  QR CODE: 

 

DUP - RALPH SMITH CAMP 
Daughters of Utah Pioneers  
meet monthly.  Text Becky at 
(435) 760-4343 for more 
info on time and location. 

http://northlogancity.org/newsletter/
http://www.northloganlibrary.org/events
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We want to remind our citizens that our 
winter parking ordinance is effect until 
April 1st, from 12am-6am. Please keep in 
mind that when snow is in the forecast, it 
is helpful when our citizens remove their 
vehicles, trailers, garbage cans, etc. from 
the roadway. By doing this, our snow-
plow drivers are able to clear the entire 
width of the road, which helps prevent 
bottlenecking, as well as damage to vehi-
cles and property. Additionally, when 
clearing the snow from your driveways, 
please remember it is against the law to 
push or blow it into the street, as it is a 
danger to drivers and our snowplowers. 
We also kindly ask that you remove the 
snow from the sidewalks in front of your 
property to ensure the safety of all pe-
destrians on their way to school or work. 
We appreciate everyone’s cooperation 
and support during the winter months!  

STREETS 

STORMWATER 

Parking Rules and Regulations 
 
Parking a vehicle in any of the following 
places is not allowed: 
 On any roadway or city owned 

property for forty-eight (48) or more 
consecutive hours; 

 On a sidewalk; 
 In front of or within five (5) feet of a 

public or private driveway; 
 Within fifteen (15) feet of a fire 

hydrant; 
 On a crosswalk; 
 Within twenty (20) feet of a crosswalk 

at an intersection. 

The CVPA (Cache Veterinary 
Practitioners Association) is sponsoring a 
rabies clinic as a fundraiser for Utah State 
University Medicine veterinary student 
scholarships and veterinary continuing 
education programs.  The rabies clinic will 
take place on Saturday, March 15th, from 
10am to Noon, at the Elk Ridge Park 
Lions Bldg. (1111 E 2500 N).  The 
vaccinations will be provided by veterinary 
students in the USU veterinary medicine 
program under the oversight of a local 
practitioner.  The cost for each 
vaccination will be $25.00, payable in 
cash or check only.    
 
An up to date rabies shot and license are 
required for dogs residing in North Logan. 
Licensing can be completed at the North 
Logan City Offices at 2525 N 600 E. 

With warmer weather more than likely on 
the way, please remember the following: 
 Winter leaves the gutters dirty. We 

will be sending our street sweeper 
out for a spring cleaning. Please be 
patient with us; we will hit every road 
and neighborhood. 

 As the snow melts, sometimes storm 
grates get plugged up. We will moni-
tor this, but if you notice one that is 
plugged, feel free to call the city of-
fice and we will come clean it up. 
You are also welcome to help clear it 
as well. 

 As you begin landscaping or other 
projects around your property, please 
remember it is a violation to store 
any materials in the road or in the 
curb and gutter.  

Thanks for your help and cooperation! 

If you go to the city website at: 
northlogancity.org and click on the “I 
want to” tab, you will be given an option  
to “Report a Problem.”  There are quick-
forms for work orders for the following 
departments:  General Comment, 
Facilities, Parks, Streets, Utilities, and 
Code Enforcement.  These forms are  
a great opportunity to report a concern/
work order for the City staff to fix! 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES

GOOGLE FIBER 

Google Fiber continues to work through 
the winter installing conduit.  The central 
portions of town are currently where 
crews are located.  The northeastern por-
tion of town can expect conduit to be in-
stalled last.  Areas of town that already 
have conduit installed can expect Google 
Fiber’s opt-in services to be up and run-
ning by mid-spring or early summer.   

For updates on the Community Center 
and other city construction projects 
please go to the following link for our city 
website for more info: http://
northlogancity.org/construction-
projects/ 

NLC YOUTH COUNCIL

For our February North Logan Youth 
Council activity, we were able to go share 
a message of love at The Gables 
Assisted Living Center. It was so fun to 
visit with the residents and decorate their 
doors with hearts. 
 
We’re so grateful for them, and each 
member of our community.  

  -Charity Reese, NLYC Treasurer 

RABIES CLINIC 

NPPD - CODE ENFORCEMENT

SEWER 

North Logan City has recently added a 
brand-new vacuum and jetting truck to 
the Sewer Department's fleet. With this 
addition, we can now more efficiently 
monitor, inspect, and clean sewer lines 
and manholes throughout the city. This 
upgraded equipment also allows us to 
respond to emergencies faster than ever 
before. As a result, you will see us more 
frequently in neighborhoods, working to 
maintain the system and ensure every-
thing runs smoothly.  

Due to our increased monitoring, we've 
noticed a rising trend of flushable wipes 
being disposed of improperly. While they 
may be labeled as "flushable," these 
wipes are a significant problem for our 
sewer system. Unlike toilet paper, they 
don’t break down, which can cause 
blockages and lead to backups. We 
strongly urge you to dispose of flushable 
wipes in the trash, not the toilet. Thank 
you for doing your part to protect our 
wastewater system! 

SEWER RATES 

North Logan City sewer rates are based 
on a six month average winter WATER 
usage (November – April). This is done 
to ensure that the average water usage 
does not include culinary water used out-
doors in the summer. Your Winter Aver-
age is recalculated each year in June, so 
using less water during winter months by 
turning off your sprinkler system and 
watching for leaks, can help you save 
money on your utility bill all year. For 
more information, please see our website 
at: northlogan.municipalcodeonline.com/ 
and go to Master Fee Schedule.  

WATER 

North Logan’s Cross-Connection Control 
Program ensures that our public drinking 
water supply is safe and protected. Each 
year, we conduct an annual hazard as-
sessment at each commercial, industrial, 
and institutional property, inside and out. 
We check each of these businesses for 
any potential contamination threats, and 
ensure that all proper backflow assem-
blies are installed. Each year, hundreds of 
backflow assemblies are tested in North 
Logan, each one responsible for stopping 
any potential backflows of water. We 
would like to thank our business owners 
for being committed to ensuring that our 
water system remains safe at all times.  

 

Keep an eye out for the 2024 Consumer 
Confidence Report next month! 
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